NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE LAKE TAWAKONI PLANNING COMMISSION

The Lake Tawakoni Planning Commission of Hunt County will hold a public hearing on November 13, 2025 at
6:00 p.m. in the City of Quinlan Council Chambers located at 104 E. Main Street, Quinlan, Texas 75474

At this hearing, the Commission will consider proposed zoning regulations affecting property located within
5,000 feet of the 447-foot elevation contour line (takeline) around Lake Tawakoni, as authorized by Texas Local
Government Code Chapter 231, Subchapter F.

If you are receiving this notice, your property may be affected or is located within 200 feet of property that may
be affected by the proposed changes. You may attend the hearing and present testimony regarding the proposed
zoning regulations. If the Planning Commission approves the report and the Commissioners Court votes to
approve the Planning Commission’s recommendations in the report, the zoning changes will be implemented.

For full details of the proposed zoning changes, click the QR code or visit:
https://www.huntcounty.net/page/hunt.countydev
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